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The co-chairs of the Program Subcommittee are busy getting proposals 
out for peer-review.  Please be patient if you submitted a proposal. With 
each proposal being reviewed by five people it takes time to do our 
review process. They will get back to you as soon as possible. Thanks 
to all those who are reviewing proposals. We appreciate your service to 
our organization. 
 
If you missed the “Leadership Experience: The new Mentoring and 
Leadership Opportunity for NEAFCS members” on Thursday, February 
4, you can watch it by going to our website Webinar Archives.  Webinars are listed under topics. 
 
Our next webinar is “Coffee Time: Exploring Health Benefits and Cautions” on Tuesday, March 
16 at 3 PM Eastern.  Registration is available now.   
 
We are in the process of reviewing two proposals so keep watch for future webinars. Do you 
have a presentation you could share? Complete the online proposal form. Webinar proposals 
are peer-reviewed.  We also have an evaluation form which will provide you with feedback after 
your presentation.   
 

https://neafcs.memberclicks.net/webinars
https://neafcs.memberclicks.net/index.php?option=com_mcform&view=ngforms&id=2056468#/

